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COMMENCEMENT OF STAKEHOLDER CONSULTATION ON DRAFT NATIONAL FINANCIAL 

INCLUSION STRATEGY 2022-2030 

 

The Reserve Bank of Fiji invites feedback from relevant stakeholders on the draft third National Financial 

Inclusion Strategy (“NFIS”) for Fiji for 2022-2030.  The draft strategy is included in a NFIS consultation paper 

which can be accessed from our website: NFIS 2022-2030 Consultation-Paper. In addition, a template for 

providing feedback on the draft strategy 2022-2030 can be accessed from our website: Stakeholder Feedback 

Template. 

 

This 2022-2030 NFIS builds on the progress and achievements under the first two strategies which were 

implemented over the periods 2010-2014 and 2016-2020.  The draft strategy provides a roadmap for progression 

of financial inclusion and identifies four strategic priority areas that will guide financial inclusion efforts in Fiji 

over the next nine years. The NFIS supports the Government’s 20-Year national development plans and for the 

first time, is strategically aligned to support the achievement of the United Nation’s Sustainable Development 

Goals  

 

Financial inclusion stakeholders, financial service providers, government agencies, civil society organisations, 

international development partners, donor agencies and other private sector representatives are being invited to 

submit their comments on the draft NFIS. 

 

Feedback will ensure that the financial inclusion objectives contained in the strategy and its sequenced actions are 

relevant and appropriate to support the needs of the Fijian market and ultimately assist in moving the country 

forward towards achieving inclusive and sustainable economic growth. 

 

Written submissions can be made by post using the following details: 

 

The Manager Financial Inclusion and Market Conduct 

Financial System Development Group 

Reserve Bank of Fiji 

Private Mail Bag 

Suva 

Fiji 

 

Submissions can also be emailed to wati@rbf.gov.fj and akata@rbf.gov.fj  

The closing date for submissions is 4:00pm, Friday, 25 March 2022.   

 

 

 

Should you require any clarification, please contact:- 

 

Communications Office 

Telephone: (679) 3223 381  Email: info@rbf.gov.fj  

Mr Mervin Singh – Manager Corporate Communications 

Telephone: (679) 3223 229  Email: mervin@rbf.gov.fj 
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